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Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet
Second Fun Day,  Sunday, July 20

For the second fun day of we had 4 boats headed to the line for a course “B” latitude race.  
They started with a nice southerly wind that was a little shifty until most of the boats were at 
their turning point.  The wind kicked up and every one had a nice, although sometimes wet 
beat back to the club.  Right at the finish line the wind got shifty and it was a challenge to get 
across!  In the end, David Rice and crew on “Plerion” were able to hold onto their lead and 
cross the finish first, With Brad Buell and the Smiths on “Moondance” second, John 
Feavearyear and crew on “Snitch” third and Tim Bonniwell and crew on “Invictus” fourth.

Don’t forget, the Red Jacket race and dinner will be Aug 23rd.  Specific details are in the works 
from our friend at the RJYC and I will forward them as soon as I can.

Next week will be the third Mid Distance/JBY race.  

Skipper’s meeting will be at 1:15 pm and the start will be at 2:00 pm.

See you there! 

David Feavearyear
CLCF Secretary
dfeavearyear@imrtest.com
JBY Standings
Skipper      Boat         Race 1  Race 2  Race 3  Race 4  Race 5  Race 6  Total
Alsen        Fantasy       2       0.75                                    2.75
Stephens     Trevelyan     0.75    4                                       4.75
Feavearyear  Snitch        DNS(7)  2                                       9
Buell        Moondance     3       DNS(6)                                  9
Bonniwell    Invictus      DNS(7)  3                                       10
Fewtrell     mehitabel     4       DNS(6)                                  10   
Cornell      Jnx           5       DNS(6)                                  11    

Gear Exchange 

Nothing right now!  Keep Checking!

Please email me with any additions by Noon on Mondays to get things listed 
for the week.


